
A Heritage Impact Assessment is not needed as the window is to replace a broken 
window. Currently the window has had to be boarded up to ensure no water or wind 
damage further. The window will follow all guidelines that come with a grade II listed 
building and will not affect the building. Not replacing the window WILL affect the 
building.

Window that needs to be replaced




